
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association 

BOD Meeting Minutes 

February 24th, 2015 

 
 

Meeting called to Order at 7:07 

Members Present: Ron Barron, Jim Frazier, Robert Bodendorf, Jim Loonie, Nathan Schofield, Kendra Tansey, Todd Davis, 

LeeAnne Heffernan, Ben Poiner, Brian Penny, Stephanie Coleman 

 

Secretary’s Report:  (Robert Bodendorf) 

   -Reading of the minutes of the January 13th, 2015 BOD Meeting (minutes posted) Motion to accept Todd Davis, 2nd Brian 

Penny, unanimous  

   -Reading of the minutes of the February 6th, 2015 General Meeting (No Quorum) 

 

Treasurer’s Report: (George Umbrianna) 

   -No Report 

 

Registrar’s Report: (Nate) 

   -Idea’s in by this weekend, ready to be handed out 

   -Spring Ins has about 30 so far     

 

Website: (Shaun McDonough) 

   -Register for Spring Ins until April 6th, then late fee kicks in 

 

Fields/Equipment: (Robert Bodendorf) 

   -Field day a ? because of snow on fields 

   -Motion to accept Scapeway Design to do fertilizer and open and close sprinkler system by Brian Berry, 2nd Todd Davis, 

unanimous. 

 

Spring Instructional (Trish & Stephanie)  

   -Coaches meeting at the dome 

   -Fliers went out and about 30 have signed up 

   -e-mail went out to MPS to see if they can help     

 

South Shore Soccer League\Spring Travel (Ron) 

   -Email to coaches to make sure everyone has uniforms 

   -Schedule is out 

   -Coaches meeting in late March and need to order balls for coaches 

   -Can order uniforms until March 6st, closed for a week so company can get orders ready and shipped out, will open again and      

they will not guaranty before Travel starts. 

   -u8 schedule not out yet, it will come from East Bridgewater soon. 

   -u16 girl released because of no room on current team 

    

 

Old Business: 

 

New Business: 

   -Looking for Associate Board members 

   -Have a meeting on March 4th to pick out picture company. Robert B, Todd Davis, Jim Frazier, & Brian Berry on committee 

   -Jackets ordered for coaches and board members  

   -Scott from CSU would like to start up a Munchkins program for 3-4 year olds. 

   -Club want to do skills like they did for the Fall program 

 



Motion to adjourn by Brian Berry, 2nd Nate S, unanimous 

Meeting ends at 8:01 

Next BYSA General Meeting  

Next BYSA BOD Meeting 

Next SSSL Meeting  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Robert Bodendorf – Recording Secretary  

  


